
I am a faculty 

member and I 

received an email 

stating that a 

student indicated I 

was their research 

mentor. Why did I 

receive this email? 

Students must indicate a research mentor on their application 

for presenting their project. You were included in the 

application for a student who has submitted a proposal for  

Mid-SURE (Mid-Michigan Symposium for Undergraduate 

Research Experiences). Please contact the student and the 

Office of Undergraduate Research (ugrsrch@msu.edu) as soon 

as possible if you were unaware of this submission. 
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Can I view or edit 

my student’s Mid-

SURE application? 

Yes. MSU faculty, staff, and graduate students can log-in and 

view Mid-SURE presentations they are connected to.  Please 

check out our step-by-step resource here. 

https://urca.msu.edu/files/resources/144/document/How to look up My Mid-SURE Presentations.pdf

